
  
 

 

 

 

November 12, 2024 

 

Board Memo 169-2024: USPS Proposed Salary Increases and Schedules for FY2025 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS headquarters has received from the USPS proposed increases for FY2025 salary ranges for EAS and 

Part-Time Postmaster Schedule. Attached are the proposed salary schedules to take effect January 11, 2025. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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